From: Carol Chen <carolkchen®@vyahoo.com>

Subject: Urgent meeting, 7/2, 8 pm- ABCUSD Facilities Master Plan and Proposed Bond Measure
Date: June 30, 2014 at 5:34:16 PM PDT

To: Carol Chen 8\ # <carolkchen@yahoo.com>

Dear all,

| am calling an urgent meeting to seek your input on the proposed ABCUSD 5680 Million Facilities Plan and 5235 Million Bond Measure the Board of Education will be voting on at the July 8th Board
meeting.

Given the facts | know of current, if the Bond passes, it Will impact/increase your property tax bill hundreds of dollars annually. ABC School Board Members, Lynda Johnson and Soo Yoo both have
reached out to me to get this information out to the public.

Please come to share your viewpoints with them on Wed., July 2, 8pm at 11306 E. 183rd Street, 3rd floor, Cerritos ((office building between Big 5 Sporting Goods and Sear's Automotive). I'd appreciate
your reply by email if you can attend this important meeting.

Thanks,

Carol



